
August 5, 2002

Mr. Kirksey E. Whatley, Director
Office of Radiation Control
Alabama Department of Public Health
201 Monroe Street, P.O. Box 303017
Montgomery,  AL  36130-3017

Dear Mr. Whatley:

Enclosed are the certificates and exams for members of your staff who successfully completed
the following Course:

Transportation of Radioactive Materials Course (H-308)
Chattanooga, Tennessee - June 24-28, 2002

Please distribute the certificates and exams to your staff and pass on our congratulations.

Sincerely,

                                                                       /RA/

Josephine M. Piccone, Deputy Director
Office of  State and Tribal Programs

Enclosures:
Training Certificates and Exams

cc: Michael G. Cash
James L. McNees



August 5, 2002

Mr. Jared Thompson, Program Leader
Radioactive Materials Program
Division of Radiation Control &
  Emergency Management
AR Department of Health
4815 West Markham Street, Slot 30
Little Rock, AR 72205-3867

Dear Mr. Thompson:

Enclosed are the certificates and exams for members of your staff who successfully completed
the following Course:

Transportation of Radioactive Materials Course (H-308)
Chattanooga, Tennessee - June 24-28, 2002

Please distribute the certificates and exams to your staff and pass on our congratulations.

Sincerely,

                                                                       /RA/

Josephine M. Piccone, Deputy Director
Office of  State and Tribal Programs

Enclosures:
Training Certificates and Exams

cc: Gary N. Bortz
Melinda Davis



August 5, 2002

Mr. Thomas E. Hill, Manager
Radioactive Materials Program
Department of Natural Resources
4244 International Parkway, Suite 114
Atlanta, GA 30354

Dear Mr. Hill:

Enclosed are the certificates and exams for members of your staff who successfully completed
the following Course:

Transportation of Radioactive Materials Course (H-308)
Chattanooga, Tennessee - June 24-28, 2002

Please distribute the certificates and exams to your staff and pass on our congratulations.

Sincerely,

                                                                       /RA/

Josephine M. Piccone, Deputy Director
Office of  State and Tribal Programs

Enclosures:
Training Certificates and Exams

cc: Lauren Ann Palmer
Liz Seale



August 5, 2002

John A. Volpe, Ph.D., Manager
Radiation Health & Toxic Agents Branch
Cabinet for Health Services
275 East Main Street,
Mail Stop HS-2E-D
Frankfort, KY 40621-0-001

Dear Dr. Volpe:

Enclosed are the certificate and exam for a member of your staff who successfully completed
the following Course:

Transportation of Radioactive Materials Course (H-308)
Chattanooga, Tennessee - June 24-28, 2002

Please distribute the certificate and exam to your staff member and pass on our
congratulations.

Sincerely,

                                                                       /RA/

Josephine M. Piccone, Deputy Director
Office of  State and Tribal Programs

Enclosures:
Training Certificate and Exam

cc: Robert L. Johnson



August 5, 2002

Adela Salame-Alfie, Ph.D., Acting Director
Bureau of Environmental Radiation Protection
New York State Health Department
547 River Street
Troy, NY 12180-2216

Dear Dr. Salame-Alfie:

Enclosed are the certificate and exam for a member of your staff who successfully completed
the following Course:

Transportation of Radioactive Materials Course (H-308)
Chattanooga, Tennessee - June 24-28, 2002

Please distribute the certificate and exam to your staff member and pass on our
congratulations.

Sincerely,

                                                                       /RA/

Josephine M. Piccone, Deputy Director
Office of  State and Tribal Programs

Enclosures:
Training Certificate and Exam

cc: Stephen Gavitt



August 5, 2002

Mr. Richard A. Ratliff, PE, LMP, Chief
Bureau of Radiation Control
TX Department of Health
1100 West 49th Street
Austin, TX 78756-3189

Dear Mr. Ratliff:

Enclosed are the certificate and exam for a member of your staff who successfully completed
the following Course:

Transportation of Radioactive Materials Course (H-308)
Chattanooga, Tennessee - June 24-28, 2002

Please distribute the certificate and exam to your staff member and pass on our
congratulations.

Sincerely,

                                                                       /RA/

Josephine M. Piccone, Deputy Director
Office of  State and Tribal Programs

Enclosures:
Training Certificate and Exam

cc: Gary D. Sanders



August 5, 2002

Mr. Paul S. Schmidt, Chief
Radiation Protection Section
Division of Public Health
Department of Health and Family Services
P.O. Box 2659
Madison, WI 53701-2659

Dear Mr. Schmidt:

Enclosed are the certificates and exams for members of your staff who successfully completed
the following Course:

Transportation of Radioactive Materials Course (H-308)
Chattanooga, Tennessee - June 24-28, 2002

Please distribute the certificates and exams to your staff and pass on our congratulations.

Sincerely,

                                                                       /RA/

Josephine M. Piccone, Deputy Director
Office of  State and Tribal Programs

Enclosures:
Training Certificates and Exams

cc: Leola M. DeKock
Michael Welling



DIR R/F DCD (SPO3) PDR (YES)
SDroggitis
Paul Knapp, TTD
Training File (w/o encl.) Similar letters sent to the attached list of Program Managers.

DOCUMENT NAME: g:\bgu\H308trainingletter.wpd
To receive a copy of this document, indicate in the box:  "C" = Copy without attachment/enclosure   "E" = Copy with attachment/enclosure   "N" = No copy

OFFICE STP C STP:DD
NAME BUsilton JMPiccone
DATE 08/5/02 08/5/02



SIMILAR LETTERS SENT TO THE FOLLOWING LIST OF PROGRAM DIRECTORS FOR THE TRAINING
COURSE LISTED (See Below).

TRAINING COURSE:

Transportation of Radioactive Materials Course (H-308)
Chattanooga, Tennessee - June 24-28, 2002

Mr. Kirksey E. Whatley, Director
Office of Radiation Control
 Alabama Department of Public Health
201 Monroe Street, P.O. Box 303017
Montgomery,  AL  36130-3017

Mr. Jared Thompson, Program Leader
Radioactive Materials Program
Division of Radiation Control &
  Emergency Management
AR Department of Health
4815 West Markham Street, Slot 30
Little Rock, AR 72205-3867

Mr. Thomas E. Hill, Manager
Radioactive Materials Program
Department of Natural Resources
4244 International Parkway, Suite 114
Atlanta, GA 30354

John A. Volpe, Ph.D., Manager
Radiation Health & Toxic Agents Branch
Cabinet for Health Services
275 East Main Street,
Mail Stop HS-2E-D
Frankfort, KY 40621-0-001

Adela Salame-Alfie, Ph.D., Acting Director
Bureau of Environmental Radiation Protection
New York State Health Department
547 River Street
Troy, NY 12180-2216

Mr. Richard A. Ratliff, PE, LMP, Chief
Bureau of Radiation Control
TX Department of Health
1100 West 49th Street
Austin, TX 78756-3189

Mr. Paul S. Schmidt, Chief
Radiation Protection Section
Division of Public Health
Department of Health and Family Services
P.O. Box 2659
Madison, WI 53701-2659


